
Greetings from Richmond City 
  
 
We are excited as a community to be providing a full schedule 
of events and would like to extend an invitation to participate 
in our 109th Black and White days parade to be held on 
Saturday May 18th at 5:00 P.M. 
  
Attached is the parade link.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-
ARzET2r6Ag8n6wjEUoIXiXS7qcDdg5sJFtr9LVp9qX58qQ/vie
wform 
 
Please contact us with any questions. 
  
With thanks, 
Council Member Amber Ervin 
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